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ROBERT WAYNE, GENERAL MANAGER 

January 21, 1950 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. 2 

Walnutport, Penn. 

Dear Sir, 

Our sincere apologies for this belated answer to your fine 
letter of October 26, 1949. Changes in personnel have dis- 

rupted our activities considerably, but trust this letter 

will soon be in your hands. 

Your account of the items you heard on October 26th checks 
with our log of the same date and thank -you kindly for 
your letter. 

're use Collins equipment here, the transmitter being a model 
300G. 

Our regular frequency checks are on the 4th Wednesday morning 
of each month from 2:30 until 3:00 o'clock, C.S.T. 

Thanking you for your letter, 

.AD STATION IBMW 

-4'efee-J-4,7 
H.G. Unhenholz, Jr. 
Chief engineer 


